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LQG Announcement 

Regarding Next 

Monday's Meeting 
  

  

  

 

 

From your President  
 

The International Quilt Museum is undergoing resurfacing of their parking 

lot.  Therefore, you may not be able to park there on Monday night. Parking will be 

available on East Campus (right across the street east) around Hardin 

Hall.  Apologies for the late notice but we just found out today that the IQM parking 

lot is barricaded off. 
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